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Headteacher Update  Diary Dates 

February 

3rd NSPCC Number Day 

 

March 

1st-3rd Lea Green Group 1 

 

3rd HMO World Book Celebration  

(National 2nd) 

 

16th Mother’s Day open afternoon 

21st/22nd Parents Evening 

 

31st Easter Eggstravganza! 

 

 

 

Twigs have had a busy return to school after Christmas beginning with the excitement of the panto, closely followed by the creation 

and practise of our upcoming show, The Scarecrow’s Wedding.  

We have been putting lots of work into our colour tents to support our visual development and object recognition including        

experimenting with different colours to find our individual favourites.  

In physical development, we have used the trampoline in rebound to strengthen our core muscles and as a means to relax some of 

those stubborn muscles. There have been lots of smiles as everyone seems to enjoy the trampoline.  

We are looking forward to seeing parents and carers this week at our show.  

An abundance of thanks today!  

Wow wow wow! What an incredible few days we’ve had in Hob Moor Oaks! We 

are so proud of all the children, the performances have been sensational! The    

children have risen to the challenge in so many ways!  

Thank you to all the class teams who have made costumes, props, dances and 

scenery; to staff who have given time on their days off to help; to Hayley and Ian 

for their narration and to James for his fabulous sound and visual effects! All your 

contributions have enabled our pupils to shine and for proud parents to enjoy the 

show!  

Thank you to parents and carers for your lovely feedback both verbally and on the 

care diary, we love to listen to your messages.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding regarding the planned strike action next week 

(Wednesday 1st Feb). Please ensure you have read all correspondence regarding this via Parent Hub. 

Transport providers have been informed.  

The first Makaton level 1 parents training was a success! We look forward to sharing the next date for 

summer term soon. Thank you to Shona for leading this session.  

Have a wonderful weekend, I am sure the staff will all sleep well this evening! It’s been a week filled with 

pride and excitement!  



 

 

 Happy Birthday this week to:  

Theo & Rowan 

 

Becky Thompson, hairdresser, is 

available to come into school on 

Friday 24th February and  

Friday 31st March.  Please 

update the care diary to inform 

class teams if you have          

arranged a haircut.  Contact 

Becky on 

07793432898 

The children and staff of Hob Moor Oaks! 


